
 

 POLICIES 
 

 

GUESTS: 

Current active members are permitted, and encouraged, to bring guests 

to the range for their enjoyment, for firearms training purposes, and to 

introduce new people to the arts and skills of firearms nomenclature and 

safe operations.  

GUEST LIMITATIONS: 

1. Number of guest should be limited to 2 guests per membership per 

range visit. 

2. Exceptions for a few extra guests may be granted by any GSC 

officer or director, but the request must be made in advance and 

must be in writing, preferably via email.   

3. Exceptions for more than 8 guests at any one time must be made, 

in advance, at a regularly scheduled monthly meeting and the 

request must be approved by the membership present at that 

meeting.  

EXAMPLES: 

1. Joe, a current GSC member, decides to come out to the Club with 

his wife and his two under aged children.  Joe decides to invite his 

brother and his nephew to join them.  This group of 6 people is 

within the Guest Policy because Joe’s immediate family is covered 

by his membership and the Brother and the nephew are guests. 

2. Joe decides to bring his Sunday School Class out to shoot rifles 

and to have a cookout at the pavilion.  Joe must attend a club 

meeting and request a Guest Policy exception because there are 9 

members in the class. 


